
 
 

Response issued to the Business & Human Rights Resource Center on 10 March 2023 

General Mills has no tolerance for any of our external suppliers illegally employing minors. While this did not 

involve a General Mills owned and operated plant, we expect all of our suppliers to comply with our code of 

conduct standards and policies, and they are regularly evaluated accordingly. We immediately sent an 

independent, third-party auditor to investigate this further and thoroughly. We recognize the seriousness of this 

situation, and we will review the findings when available and take appropriate action. 

 


